

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/3/2010 12:32:12 PM
To: 'joc@cpuc.ca.gov' (joc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Availability

Joe - I understand you are out on vacation. I've been told any decision on whether or not DRA signs on to the joint settlement with TURN, Aglet et al needs to wait until you come back on the 27th. As you might imagine, that presents issues related to the schedule. Do you think it would be possible to come to a decision with your team sooner? If not, perhaps we could file the settlement without you and let you file in support (if that is the case) in comments? Let me know.